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Dear Disney Magic Guests, 

As Commodore Tom shared ea「lie「todaydu「inghis announcement, we have been closely 

monitoring Hurricane Humberto. The storm is currently located in the Atlantic Ocean moving 

northwest oF Be「muda.

Due to the possible impact oF this storm to the Canadian coastline over the next few days, we 

have changed our itine「aryto stay a saFe distance From the sto「m.Instead of visiting Sydney and 

HaliFax we will now spend Sunday and Monday at sea as we will need to sail south in order to 

avoid the sto「mand p「ovideyou with a smoother sailing. We will dock in New York on Tuesday 

morning giving Guests the opportunity to spend the day and evening asho「eto explore the city 

that neve「sleeps.

The saFety and well-being oF our guests and crew membe「SisOU「highestpriority. We appreciate 

yourunde「standingregarding this necessary itine「arychange. We know this revised itinera「ywill 

P「ovideyou with the伍st-classexperience Guests have come to know and expect from Disney 

Cruise Line. 

Port Adventures that we「epre-「eservedin Sydney and HaliFax will automatically be removed From 

you「onboardaccount. Port Adventu「esFo「NewYo「kmay be booked once they become available 
at the Port Adventures Desk, located on Deck 3, Mid-ship. 

Sincerely, 

The Cast & Crew 

Disney Cruise Line 
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